
 

Governor Tom Wolf 
508 Main Capitol Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 

Dear Governor Wolf, 

Thank you for your recent commitment toward helping Pennsylvania become a greener state 
through solar energy. Having solar make up roughly 50% of the state’s electricity usage is a 
huge step toward a cleaner environment. Solar power is an environmentally friendly, 
renewable energy that will put Pennsylvania on a better path environmentally and 
economically. We are writing to you today, however, to ask that your plan include better 
commitments to fair labor standards. Movement toward clean energy will never be just if we 
leave workers behind.  

We are requesting that you commit to prevailing wage standards in your solar energy project. 
Workers deserve to earn a fair wage for the skilled and difficult work that they do so that we 
attract and retain talented and qualified workers on these jobs. While we understand the desire 
for a competitive pool of employers in this industry, a lack of commitment to prevailing wage 
standards would allow unscrupulous employers to be competitive at the cost of underpaying 
their employees. This is not only unfair, but it also undermines the quality of work performed.  

Workers in the energy industry deserve to be paid fairly, and it is our role as elected officials to 
ensure fair pay for workers and that high quality work is performed. Please commit to fair labor 
standards in your green energy plan.  

Sincerely,  

 

Representative Jessica Benham 
36th District 
 



 
Rep. Donna Bullock 
195th District 
 

 
Rep. Danilo Burgos 
197th District 
 

 
Rep. Joseph Ciresi 
146th District 
 

 
Rep. Mary Jo Daley 
148th District 
 

 
Rep. Austin Davis 
35th District 
 

 
Rep. Tina Davis 
141st District 
 

 
Rep. Dan Deasy 
27th District 
 

 
Rep. David Delloso 
162nd District 
 

 
Rep. Michael Driscoll 
173rd District 
 

 
Rep. Marty Flynn 
113th District 
 

 
Rep. John Galloway 
140th District 
 

 
Rep. Nancy Guenst 
152nd District 
 

 
Rep. Liz Hanbidge 
61st District 
 

 
Rep. Patrick Harkins 
1st District 



 
Rep. Dianne Herrin 
156th District 
 

 
Rep. Carol Hill-Evans 
95th District 
 

 
Rep. Joe Hohenstein 
177th District 
 

 
Rep. Kristine Howard 
167th District 
 

 
Rep. Sara Innamorato 
21st District 
 

 
Rep. Mary Isaacson 
175th District 
 

 
Rep. Malcolm Kenyatta 
181st District 
 

Patty Kim 
Rep. Patty Kim 
103rd District 
 

 
Rep. Emily Kinkead 
20th District 
 

 
Rep. Stephen Kinsey 
201st District 
 

 
Rep. Rick Krajewski 
188th District 
 

 
Rep. Leanne Krueger 
161st District 
 

 
Rep. Summer Lee 
34th District 
 
 



 
Rep. Steven Malagari 
53rd District 
 

 
Rep. Robert Merski 
2nd District 
 

 
Rep. Kyle Mullins 
112th District 
 

 
Rep. Jeanne McNeill 
133rd District 
 

 
Rep. Dan Miller 
42nd District 
 

 
Rep. Gerald Mullery 
119th District 
 

 
Rep. Ed Neilson 
174th District 
 

 
Rep. Napoleon Nelson 
154th District 
 

 
Rep. Jennifer O’Mara 
165th District 
 

 
Rep. Danielle Friel Otten 
155th District 
 

 
Rep. Nick Pisciottano 
38th District 
 

 
Rep. Mark Rozzi 
126th District 
 

 
Rep. Ben Sanchez 
153rd District 
 

 
Rep. Christina Sappey 
158th District 
 



 

 
Rep. Pete Schweyer 
22nd District 
 

 
Rep. Melissa Shusterman 
157th District 
 
 
 
 

 
Rep. Perry Warren 
31st District 
 

 
Rep. Joe Webster 
150th District 
 

 
Rep. Dan Williams 
74th District 

 


